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[EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE]
Dear Madams/Sirs,
 
I am encouraged to see the speed at which CIRO is moving along to harmonize and standardize our
disjointed industry in Canada.
 
My comment is simply that I would hope that the same standards are applied to the Investment
Counsel/Portfolio Manager world as well. 
 
Currently our Portfolio Managers are not allowed to direct compensation to a corporation and
instead must receive all of their compensation in the form of a salary.  I should hope that any
amendment to the regulatory environment that would
allow IIROC advisors to direct some or all of
their compensation to a corporation would be extended to individuals directly registered under the
provincial securities’ commissions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lorenzo
 
Lorenzo Pederzani, CFA, CFP®,
FCSI® 
Chief Executive Officer, Portfolio Manager
604-260-4861

Book a Meeting
 
Westmount Wealth Management Inc. 
1900-650 W Georgia St
Vancouver, BC V6B 4N7

2-668 Beach Road
Qualicum Beach, BC V9K 2R1
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